Dear Members,

Dartmouth and District Conservative Club - COVID 19 Update

The Club is monitoring the UK government’s information and advice on Coronavirus. Up-to-date information can be found at:

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public.

This website is updated regularly.
The top priority of your Committee is the health and safety of our Staff, Members and visitors. We have been liaising with the Association of Conservative Clubs and in order to help mitigate the Club remaining open have had to review a number of our operating procedures and events in line with the current policy. We would like to take the opportunity to explain what actions we are taking and what we expect you, as responsible members, to also undertake.

 All Darts, Snooker and Pool events have been cancelled in the Dartmouth League and Cups. Our Thursday Bingo, Saturday Meat Draw and Tote Double have been suspended and all entertainment is postponed until further notice as has next weeks AGM and future Committee Meetings in order to encourage Social Distancing.

 Actions taken Inside the Club  

Staff are concentrating on cleaning surfaces that visitors to the building are coming into contact with.
Bar cleaning has been stepped up and measures have been taken to distance staff and members using the bar, including:
Removal of bar stools at the bar,
Increased hand washing.
Hand wash is available for use within the Club bathrooms at present and Sanitiser will be available throughout the club once a supply has been sourced, members help appreciated.
Regular toilet checks throughout the day to ensure effective hand washing is always available.

 Members Actions  

We would ask that our Members and Guests also practice safe hygiene measures when visiting the Club, by washing their hands regularly in the club’s wash basins, coughing and sneezing into tissues and immediately discarding them in the bins provided. Follow the rules regarding social distancing, including keeping any group sizes to a minimum, but absolutely no more than 10. Please do not be offended if we remind you to observe this rule, for your own safety and that of our staff and fellow members. If you or someone who is living with you has a cough or a temperature to remain clear of the club for 14 days, this also applies to our staff and Committee. A gentle reminder that if you are in a considered at risk group, we would recommend avoiding the Club in accordance with the Government’s wishes.

Mike Jones
On behalf of the Committee

